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Comments: Hello, please continue to treat the Great Burn area as recommended wilderness by limiting

motorized use and maintaining the boundaries.

 

Wilderness provides a safe place for wildlife to thrive, and will become even more necessary as the population of

Idaho grows and climate change impacts continue to challenge wildlife. 


